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Read our FAQ at detroitk12.org/returntoschool
Questions? Email us at info.reopen@detroitk12.org

ENGLISH LANGUAGE LEARNERS FAQ



Question: Will the District’s full Reopening Plan be translated for Non-English- 
speaking families?

Answer: Yes. The District’s Reopening Plan and other supporting documents will be 
translated in Spanish, Arabic, Hmong, and Bengali and can be found on the detroitk12.
org/returntoschool webpage.

Question: Will the parent survey be translated for Non-English-speaking families?

Answer: Yes. The District’s Survey to select face to face instruction or online learning 
has been translated in Spanish, Arabic, Hmong and Bengali. Families can select their 
preferred language via a drop-down menu in the top right corner of the survey. The 
District has also created a new Enrollment Form to collect the online or face to face 
learning selection from newly enrolled families, which is also translated. This is available 
at detroitk12.org/enrollnow.

Question: Will the District host presentations about the District’s return to 
school in languages other than English?

Answer: Yes. In collaboration with the Office of Family and Community Engagement, 
the Office of Bilingual Education and related programs will host 4 sessions, in each of 
the District’s main four other languages with interpreters to provide an opportunity 
for questions and answers, as well.
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DPSCD does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, transgender identity, disability, age, religion, height, 
weight, citizenship, marital or family status, military status, ancestry, genetic information, or any other legally protected category, in its educational 
programs and activities, including employment and admissions. Questions? Concerns? Contact the Civil Rights Coordinator at (313) 240-4377 or 
dpscd.compliance@detroitk12.org or 3011 West Grand Boulevard, 14th Floor, Detroit MI 48202.
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